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This Week's Program
March 26: Boy Scouts of America

Headquartered in Indianapolis, Indiana, Crossroads of America Council, Boy Scouts of America serves the youth and adult volunteers in 26 counties
in central Indiana. Our goal is to provide character development, citizenship training, and growth in physical, mental and spiritual fitness, to help
create the next generation of leaders. Our program opportunities for young men and women, ages 6-20, include Cub Scouting, Scounts BSA,
Venturing, Exploring, STEM Scouts, Sea Scouting and Reaching for Tomorrow.

The mission of the Boy Scouts of America is to prepare young people to make ethical and moral choices over their lifetimes by instilling in them the
values of the Scout Oath and Scout Law.

Liv Fairchild is a native to Hamilton County and spent her years growing up in Noblesville and Cicero. At 14 she joined the co-ed Scouting program,
Venturing, and her passion for the outdoors and youth development began! She has been working in the Monon District (covering Hamilton, Tipton,
Boone, and North West Marion Counties) of Scouting for 18 months. She serves over 1800 youth in almost 100 troops, packs, crews, labs, and
posts. Included in this number are 10 Fishers Cub Scout Packs (co-ed program for 5-10 year olds) and 5 Fishers Scouts BSA Troops (separate
program for boys and girls 11-17 years old).

Due to safety protocols in place for City of Fishers and the State of Indiana, Fishers Rotary will be meeting via Zoom only until further notice. We
will continue to meet 7:00-8:00am on Friday mornings.

Just log in at:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84360279451?pwd=K21maEZNWTIxWk5GVkUxMWdLbE9DUT09
Meeting ID: 843 6027 9451
Passcode: Please check with a Fishers Rotarian for the passcode

We hope to see you online on Friday!

Previous week's speakers...

Read More

Weekly Meeting Password
Please note that a passcode is required to access the meeting. While the Zoom information is
provided on our public website, the passcode is not, and guests are asked to contact a Fishers
Rotarian for that information if they would like to attend (and guests are still very much invited to
attend!).

Please watch your email and this newsletter for occasional passcode updates to ensure you have the
current information.

Just log in at:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84360279451?
pwd=K21maEZNWTIxWk5GVkUxMWdLbE9DUT09

Meeting ID: 843 6027 9451
Passcode: 557390 [this passcode is for security reasons and therefore not published on our website]

To use your phone for audio find your local number at https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kb5QhCG5fW

See you online on Friday!

Message from the President
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Fishers Rotarians,

Spring Break is around the corner for most schools, so I thought it might be appropriate to maybe give everyone a break. Let's cancel the Rotary
meeting for April 9th. (Have fun during Spring Break!) Let's also change the board meeting to April 14th. Hopefully, by the time Spring Break is
over, we will be 1 step closer to meeting in person again. Randy and I have been discussing possible dates and we might shoot for April 16th. We
have Fishers Chief Of Police, Ed Gebhart, as our speaker on April 16th, so this might be a good time to try our live meeting again. Right now,
Fishers is still requiring gatherings of 50 or less (Without permission) and for participants to practice social distancing, along with wearing face
masks. I would like to see everyone please abide by the rules and keep us all safe.

More to come on the live meeting, but please know that we'll be off on April 9th. (And Board Meeting will be April 14th) It's exciting that we are
nearing a transition for the club again. Seems like forever that we've been on Zoom, so a hybrid solution sounds refreshing. We will still have our
Zoom capabilities for live meetings as well, so if you feel more comfortable attending that way, please continue to do so. We may even try
something different along the way with different locations.

Jim Wolf
President-Fishers Rotary Club

Tim Taylor Day Project

We have a confirmed location and project for this Saturday's (3/27/2021) Tim Taylor Day project!

We'll be fixing old, and assembling new, picnic tables at the Boys and Girls Club in Noblesville. They have all the materials needed so all you need to
bring is your:

socket set
adjustable wrench
fixed wrenches if you have them
cordless drill for possibly driving nuts quickly onto bolts

Start time 8:30 am
End time 10:30 - 11:00
Location 1700 Conner Street, Noblesville
Work location Parking lot next to Conner where buses are parked

If you can give a few hours toward the project please email Bill Jerrow at bjerrow@comcast.net and let him know you plan on being there.

Thanks in advance for supporting this club service project!

Fishers Rotary Golf Tournament Benefitting StigmaFree Fishers

FORE! A STIGMA FREE FISHERS

CHARITY GOLF EVENT

Monday, June 14th, 2021
The Hawthorns Gold Club

128 Golfers
Lunch

Shotgun start, best ball play
Raffle prizes!

The Fishers Rotary Club is championing the collaborative Mental Health Initiative in an effort to raise awareness of the mental health challenges that
exist in our community, and ensure that our residents have access to resources that will both prevent crisis and help individuals when crisis occur.
In order to make real strides on this front, we must endeavor to become a stigma-free community. The COVID-19 pandemic has only magnified this
need greatly.

"Its OK to say I'm not OK!"

www.stigmafreefishers.com
To learn more about the Fishers Rotary charity golf event and how you can support this initiative, please visit
www.FishersRotaryGolf.org.

REGISTER NOW
Download the flyer to share!

Please click "Read More" below for information on sponsorship opportunities!
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Read More

SAWs 2021
Looking for Input on 2021 Build Season

SAWS is getting things rolling for the 2021 build season (April-November), so we'll soon have opportunities for Club builds!

We'd like to participate in at least four builds this season -- we could do as many as one per month if we have that level of interest. Before
we start scheduling builds we'd like to gauge level of interest.

If you have any interest in participating in any builds this year, please email Scott Tornquist (scott.tornquist@gmail.com) by the end of March.
Simply indicate the number of builds you may be interested in, and which month(s) work best for you. We'll tabulate the responses and use that as
the template for planning.

Remember, builds are one day projects that generally start around 8:30 and are finished by noon. All tools are provided, and there are opportunities
for people of all skill levels. We have fun working together to make a meaningful impact on someone's life on a Saturday morning!

Virtual District Conference

RSVP - Multi District Conference - 17-Apr-21 by Friday, April 16th at noon
Note: you do not have to be logged in to submit the RSVP.

Please note: The Zoom link for this event will be sent on Friday, April 16th after 4 pm.

District News
Rotary Youth Exchange is Returning!
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One of the many unfortunate victims of the pandemic has been the suspension of the Rotary International Youth Exchange program. However,
District 6560 has announced that the program will be returning for the 2022-2023 academic year.

The fall of 2022 may seem like a long time from now, but for Youth Exchange the process for preparing for the 2022-2023 school year begins
now...and the first step is identifying clubs within our District who are able to host a student. In fact, clubs will need to make a commitment by June
2021.

If you think your family -- or a family you know -- would be interested in learning more about hosting an exchange student for three to four months
during the 2022-2023 school year, please let Jim Wolf know and he will get you connected with the information you need.

Hosting a Rotary Youth Exchange Student is an incredible experience for everyone involved, and is absolutely an opportunity to "serve to change
lives."

Keep It Interesting...
Folks, the newsletter has gotten rather barren in terms of content lately. If you are a committee chair with an
announcement, or a club member with some fun news, please sent it my way!

Let's keep this newsletter interesting and relevant for all members! Send your stories, updates & pictures to
Club Editor Mark McSweeney for inclusion in the next issue of the Fishers Rotary Newsletter. Submission
deadline is each Monday at noon.

Pay with PayPal
You can now pay your dues, happy bucks, or simply generous donations to the club via PayPal. Simply scan the QR Code below, or search for
fishersinrotaryclub@gmail.com (#fishersinrotaryclub) within your PayPal app.

Please remember to select "Sending to friends and family" before submitting your payment to avoid having any fees assessed to the club for your
payment.

Weekly Meeting Volunteers

March 2021

- Zoom Meeting -

Panera Pick-Up/Clean Up N/A

Greeter / Invocation / Pledge Happy
Bucks / 4-Way Test President's pick!

https://www.dacdb.com/SecLogin3.cfm?EventID=77415777
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Please contact Mark McSweeney @ 6560rye.oc@sbcglobal.net
to suggest content for the website or Club Bulletin.

Submission deadline is Monday at noon.

Follow us:
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